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This bill makes perfect sense. Charter schools should work in harmony with the 

school district in which they are located, even if sponsored by another district. 

 

Forcing a charter school into a district that does not want it cannot be good for 

existing schools in that district. If it were good, then there should be no trouble getting 

approval from that district prior to starting operations. 


